
U.S. 259 REALIGNMENT PROJECT
Oklahoma Department of Transportation

Public Involvement Meeting
Martha A. Johnson, Idabel Public Library

07/08/2010 @ 6:00pm – Idabel, OK
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The purpose of this meeting is to inform the local
community members about the Oklahoma Department
of Transportation’s proposed project to realign U.S. 259
along with standard safety improvements and to receive
comment about the suggested alternatives.

The purpose of this project is to increase the safety of
U.S. 259 by realigning the highway for approx. 11 miles
from 2 miles north of the Texas State Line, north as well
as make standard safety improvements (i.e.: upgrading
shoulder width).
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ó Limited to no shoulder for entire project length.
ó Variable Speed Limit throughout entire project length.
ó Several 90 deg. (sharp) turns along the Highway.
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ó Add 8’ shoulders.
ó Several Curve Corrections.
ó Consistent Speed Limit.
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Questions or comments about the project.



Thank you for attending the Oklahoma Department of 
Transportations Public Involvement Meeting.  Please 

remember to turn in your comment forms before you leave, or 
fill it out online before the deadline to help save paper!


	WELCOME
	Purpose of this Meeting
	Project Location
	Existing Conditions
	Visidata
	Project Alternatives
	Proposed Improvements
	Two-Lane Roadway Example
	QUESTIONS?
	THANK YOU

